
San Diego Modern Quilt Guild


January 13, 2019

Minutes


The meeting was called to order at 11 am by President,  Jill Lombard.  


2019  Board members were presented.

	 President - Jill Lombard

	 VP of Operations -  Pricilla Dulin

	 VP of Activities - Kristyn Jansen

	 Secretary - Sue Bouchard

	 Treasurer - Carrie Hanson

	 Geographic Outreach - Cohni Acevedo


Seven new members introduced.


San Diego Modern Quilt Guild logo merchandise is available for purchase. 

T-Shirts $15, Mugs $10, Magnetic Pin Holdfers $5 and Templates $3.


Plans are being made to bring in National instructors to our Guild. It was a great 
financial benefit to share the expenses of Libs Elliot with the LAMQG.  We will continue 
to work with other Southern California Guilds to jointly bring in teachers.

Kristyn is putting together a survey for the membership to determine who you would 
like to have come to the guild and what kind of classes you want to have.


Vina de Lestonnac Retreat, June 6-9, 2019

Sign-ups for paid members start today. 

Cost is $360 Triple, $450 Double, $595 Single. This includes you lodging and food.

Spots are also available for Saturday only for $35 (plus $15 if you stay for dinner)


Membership 

Member dues of $50 need to be paid by the January meeting.  Be sure to fill out the 
registration form on Blog.  


New In-House Classes Announced 
Saturday, March 16 - Garment Construction
Teacher: Kristyn Jansen
9:30 - 3:30
Saturday, May 18 -  Save the Salvages
Teacher: Sandy Thompson 
9:30 - 2:30
Saturday, June 22 - All About Binding
Teacher: Sue Bouchard
9:30 - 2:30 
All classes are held at QIAD.



These classes are for paid members of the SD Modern Quilt Guild.
Soon you will be able to signups are made through the Blog onSdmodernquiltguild.com.

Swap Announced 

A Mug Rug swap is scheduled for the February meeting. Be sure to bring yours in an 
unmarked brown paper bag.


Charity

Kristyn announced our first trimester recipient  is the Polinsky Children’s Center in San 
Diego. Any size will  work for the kids.

Jen has block kits available for a group quilt. They are due in March.

Quilts are still be accepted for the Camp Fire victims.  

To help offset the costs of our Charity quilting supplies, We will be selling opportunity 
tickets on our 2018 Quiltcon quilt. Tickets will be available in February and March and 
the drawing is also in March.


The 2019 Quiltcon Quilt was presented.  Chris Broehmer is going to quilt it.


Be sure to go to AmazonSmile when you purchase from Amazon. Amazon donates 
0.5% of the price of your eligible purchases to the charitable organization of your 
choice. SDMQG is registered here.


Raffle


Lotto Block


Member Spotlight - Sue Bouchard 


Sew and Tell


Respectively submitted,

Sue Bouchard 



